Lisa Lyttle

From: section 47(3)(b) @justice.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 18 April 2017 4:45 PM

To: \section 47(8)(b@cfmeu.org

Subject: Correspondence from the Office of Industrial Relations
Attachments: ‘SeC“O” ST - CFMEU - 18 Apr 2017.pdf

Dear section 47(3)(b)

Please find attached correspondence from Dr Simon Blackwood, Deputy Director-General, Office of Industrial
Relations. Hard copy will follow by post.

Kind regards
Office of the Deputy Director-General

Office of Industrial Relations
Queensland Treasury











